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Friday 20th March 2020 
 

France Trip Resheduled 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Great news! We have been able to reschedule the France trip for the 5th October 

2020. This means that the children will not be disappointed and will get to have their 

experience in France, which we know they have been looking forward to for years.  

Also, this fits in perfectly with their learning for Autumn Term as the children will be 

studying World War Two. The places we will be visting have lots of information about 

both world wars.  

 

As you can tell, we are very excited not to be disappointing the children and 

ultimately getting to give them this highly valued experience.  

 

We will be staying in the same chateau as planned, and the experiences will also be 

the same.  

 

We were very fortunate to be able to reschedule at this time as I am sure you can 

imagine. Thank you so much for your patience with this matter.  

   

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Miss Claff 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


